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I am a licenced Wildlife Rescuer and Carer. I am appalled by this proposed logging, and the 
complete disregard for our precious Wildlife and Habitats that are already under enormous stress 

through deforestation, habitat disconnectivity, human interference. We have to protect what is 
left, if this evil plan goes ahead then it is doomsday for most of our unique Wildlife and Habitats. 

For once treasure our beautiful land and unique Wildlife. 


